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Sempermed USA Retires StarMed® Latex (SM101-105) 
 

Effective immediately, Sempermed USA will retire StarMed® Latex examination gloves (reorder 
numbers SM101-105). This decision was based on the decreasing demand for a chlorinated 
latex glove in the marketplace. A possible replacement would be our SemperCare® Latex 
(reorder numbers SCLT101-105). This polymer coated latex glove boasts enhanced elasticity 
and tactile sensitivity. It also has a slick inner coating for easy donning and added comfort.  
 
At this time, the inventory of StarMed® Latex has been depleted. While we are no longer 
stocking the item in our distribution centers, it is available to purchase on dropship containers 
and available for private label opportunities. 
 
Due to the retirement of StarMed® Latex, please be advised we will not be able to accept returns 
for this product. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your Sempermed 
representative at (800) 366-9545.  
 
At Sempermed, we care about your comfort and protection, always. It is the driving force behind 
what we do. Our gloves are disposable. The people they protect are not. ® 


